
Curriculum and Instruction
We continue to work with building teams to get the necessary materials and 
trainings in place. The middle and high school had training in the new math 
program that they will be piloting this year. Study sync training was also 
offered to the high school and middle school. There have been numerous 
webinars available for all teachers. 

Professional Development
There is a lot of building trainings that are going on. The trainings pertain to 
much of the new programs that are going on. PD in DESSA and AIMSWEB 
tend to be the focus of many of the buildings. Coaches have been meeting 
to help one another in the new programs. The NAS department send out 
links for Wednesday PD’s in IEFA from OPI. A couple of the buildings have 
opted for this. 

District Committees
The district committee lists are on the board agenda for approval. The only 
addition this year was the science and social studies committees were 
added in place of the math. 
Assessments
Each building is working on getting their baseline assessments done by the 
end of October for both Title 1 funds and MCLP grant. The high school has 
still opted to have their writing assessment at the regularly scheduled time 
due to the ACT test in October.  Writing assessment will be pushed back to 
November for the rest of the grades. 

Future plans
Our new committees will be meeting soon. New curricula for science and 
math samples has been asked for. The data team has also had our first 
meeting and established goals for the team. 


